
 

To: Mayor and City Council Date: Feb. 6, 2017 

  
From: Penny Parrella 

Executive Assistant to the City Council 
  
Subject: BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS - CITY COUNCIL APPOINTEES 

 
 The purpose of this memo is to provide recommendations to the following Committees: 

 
Camelback East Village Planning Committee 
 
Councilman Sal DiCiccio recommends the following individual for appointment: 
 
Blake McKee 
Mr. McKee is the president for Skybridge Companies and is a resident of District 6. He 
fills a vacancy on the Committee and will serve a full term which will expire on 
November 19, 2019.    
 
 
*Encanto Village Planning Committee 
 
Councilwoman Pastor recommends the following individuals for appointment:  
 
*Ricardo Acevedo 
Mr. Acevedo is the realtor for the Highgarden Real Estate and is a resident of District 4.  
He fills a vacancy on the Committee and will serve a partial term which will expire on 
November 19, 2018.  
 
*Dawn Klecka 
Ms. Klecka is a professor at Phoenix College of Nursing and is a resident of District 4.  
She fills a vacancy on the Committee and will serve a partial term which will expire on 
November 19, 2018.  
 
*Rocio Summer 
Ms. Summer is the operations manager for Montes Multiple Services and is a resident 
of District 4.  She fills a vacancy on the Committee and will serve a partial term which 
will expire on November 19, 2018.  
 

*Revised 



 
Neighborhood Block Watch Fund Oversight Committee 
 
Councilwoman Deb Stark recommends the following individual for appointment: 
 
Lilia Wilson 
Ms. Wilson is an associate designated institutional official for Midwestern University and 
is a resident of District 3.  She fills a vacancy on the Committee and will serve a full term 
which will expire on August 31, 2018.  
 
 
North Mountain Village Planning Committee  
 
Councilwoman Deb Stark recommends the following individual for appointment:  
 
Patricia Ford 
Ms. Ford is a real estate consultant and a resident of District 3.  She will fill a vacancy 
on the Committee and will serve a term which will expire on November 19, 2019.  
 
 
Thank you for your consideration.  


